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14 November 2022 

SAYPMH Project Peer Mentor Training 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Your child has been training to be a peer mentor within the school as part of an exciting programme called “The South Asian 
Young People’s Mental Health Project”. Organised through the Birmingham Education Partnership (BEP), this programme 
supports five schools in East Birmingham to build resilience and improve the well-being of all pupils, to enable every child to 
fulfil more of their potential and to create emotionally supportive schools and classrooms.  

The first day of training was delivered in school in December 2021 and focused on what good well-being looks like and how 
this can be promoted in school. The second training day will build on this by helping to develop pupils’ listening skills and 
confidence in working with younger students.  This day will bring the peer mentors from the five different schools together 
so that they can share ideas and learn from each other and their work can therefore have a greater impact across the East 
Birmingham area. 

The trip details are as follows: 

Date: Tuesday 29th November 2022 
Timings: Arrive at venue by 9:15am 

Return to school by 3.00pm 
Venue: Leigh Trust Office, Nansen Primary School 
Travel: School Minibus 
Food: Water and snacks will be provided. Pupils must bring their own packed lunch. Those eligible for Free School 

Meals will receive a packed lunch from the school.  
Cost: Free of charge 
Clothing: Full school uniform 

 

Nansen Primary School is a venue run and owned by Birmingham City Council. The school has Public Liability insurance cover 
providing an indemnity to any third party who may be injured as a result of negligence in the course of organised activities. 
BEP has Public Liability Insurance. The City Council covers all legal liability of the Council to young people on the visit but does 
not provide personal accident cover where the Council has no liability.  A full risk assessment for the entire trip has been 
completed by the school. 

Your child will be supervised by Hodge Hill College staff during the trip and the training will be led by staff from BEP and 
Norton Hall. This unique opportunity will provide your child with valuable leadership experience, training and the chance to 
bring about real change and improvements in school.  
 
To secure a place for your child on this trip, you must complete the consent form via ParentPay by 25 November 2022. Any 
consent forms received after 25 November 2022 may not be processed and pupils will not be permitted to attend this trip.   

Should you have any questions or would like to know further information about this trip, please call me on 0121 783 7807. 

Yours faithfully, 
 
J Broadrick 
 
Mr J Broadrick 
Assistant Headteacher: Enhanced Provision & Literacy  


